
 

June 2022 

 

Mock Results and Post 16 Careers Evening – Tuesday 19 July 2022 

 

Dear family 

As you will be aware, students are currently completing their Cycle 3 assessments and teachers are working hard to mark them and 
provide feedback. For many subjects, the Y10 Cycle 3 assessment is the first opportunity for students to sit a full GCSE paper. For those 
subjects that do sit a full GCSE paper, we will be providing you with a 1-9 GCSE current attainment grade. This is the grade students 
would get if they were to sit their GCSEs now.  As students move to in to Y11, we will be using GCSE grades more and so we feel it is 
important that both students and families understand this grading system.  

As such, we would like to invite you to a mock results evening on Tuesday 19 July 2022 from 5.30pm to 7.00pm. When you arrive at 
5.30pm, you will be able to collect your child’s cycle 3 assessment results. This will be the first time your child sees their result and is 
similar to how results day will work in August 2023. Refreshments will be available, and staff will be on hand to discuss any questions 
or queries.  

At 6.00pm, students and families will move to the Theatre where Mrs Brookshaw will deliver a presentation on GCSEs, post-16 
requirements and options. Students will begin applying for post-16 options in September, so this is a fantastic opportunity to learn 
more about the process. Finally at 6.30pm, students and families will move to the Sports Hall where a number of post-16 providers will 
have set up stalls and be available to answer questions and hand out prospectuses for their post-16 provision. 

We value the three-way partnership between families, students and the academy and so look forward to your support with attendance 
on this evening. 

If you have any questions or queries in advance of the evening, please do not hesitate to contact me at school. 

I look forward to seeing you on Tuesday 19 July.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Mr A Jacobs 
Vice Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- ----------------------------------------- 

FAO Main Reception, Dixons Trinity Chapeltown by Friday 1 July 2022 

 

Student Name:   ____________________________________________  Advisory: _______________ 

 

Parent / Guardian Name: ____________________________________________ 

 

I can confirm that I / we will be attending the options evening on Tuesday 19 July 2022 


